SO- MARYBOROUGH BRASS INC

PO Box 1117 Maryborough Q 4650
mborobrass@maryboroughbrass.org.au
www.maryboroughbrass.org.au

2 August 2007

Mr R. Hultgren
c/- Griffith University
Brisbane

Dear Ralph,

On behalf of the management committee of Maryborough Brass Inc. | would like
to extend our congratulations on your recent success at the Music conference in
Maryborough.

We also would like to thank you for the amount of research that went into your
production “Of Stories Told” and for your encouragement and support of Brass
Banding in particular.

Yours sincerely

Sally Jessett
Secretary
Maryborough Brass Inc.



